

Department of
Student Governance and
Development
Durban University of Technology
4th Floor, Open House, Steve Biko
Campus
Steve Biko Road, Durban, 4001
P O BOX 1334
Durban, South Africa, 4000
Tel: +27 (31) 373-2683
Fax to email: 086 5508378
www.dut.ac.za

Dear Student

You are reminded that voting for SRC elections takes place on 27, 28 and 29 August 2019. To be able to vote, you must be on the voters roll and you can check this as follows:

Midlands - Student Life Office (for students studying at Riverside)
Security Office (for students studying at Indumiso)

Durban - Your faculty office

Should your name not appear, you need to alert your faculty for this to be rectified. Please note however, that students who are doing short courses or non-DUT courses are not eligible to vote and may therefore not appear on the voters roll.

ISSUED BY THE ELECTORAL COMMISSION